
 
 

 

Mai 8, 2025 

 

PFAS Declaration of Conformity 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We hereby confirm that all connectors and cable assemblies supplied by W+P PRODUCTS GmbH 
comply with the current PFAS Directive of the (EU) in its currently valid version and its current 
annexes. 

The previously relevant PFAS substances are listed in the current REACH-SVHC and in the POP 
Stockholm Annexes. Further PFAS substances are listed in the US-TSCA. 

We can confirm that our products do not contain any PFAS (Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances) 
listed under the above-mentioned regulations. 

We are currently unable to provide confirmation for any other potentially existing individual PFAS 
lists. 

Our REACH, POP, and TSCA statements can be found on our website: 
https://wppro.com/downloads. 

This applies to all our products and packaging materials. 

Should any of our articles not comply with one of the prohibitions/restrictions, we will inform you 
which articles are affected. 

We will inform you of any changes/modifications to our articles that could affect compliance with 
the PFAS requirements. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Peter Schneider 

Leiter Qualitätssicherung 

(Dieses Dokument ist gültig ohne Unterschrift) 

 

W+P PRODUCTS GmbH | Daimlerstr. 29-33, 32257 Bünde | www.wppro.com 


